Debra Thompson

From:

Cina Martinez < cina.martinez@mail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:56 PM

To:

Assembly

Good afternoon to whom it may concern,

Please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash, which resulted in the deaths of Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht on July 4th, 2016. I'm extremely disappointed how this was handled as I was a former employee that was supposed to work that day with those girls. If I hadn't slept in that morning, I most likely wouldn't be here today. Thank you for your time.

Very respectfully,

Ofrocina MP Martinez

Sent from my Android phone with mail.com Mail. Please excuse my brevity.